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From: ralf@geoboxinternational.com <ralf@geoboxinternational.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 4:14 PM 
To: Peter Fitchat <ceo@dundas.wa.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Objection to E08/3223 and E08/3224 Exploration Licenses  
 

 

Good afternoon Peter, 

 

Apologies the licenses are E63/2055 and E63/2054. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Ralf 

 

 

-------- Original Message -------- 

 

Subject: RE: Objection to E08/3223 and E08/3224 Exploration Licenses 

From: Peter Fitchat <ceo@dundas.wa.gov.au> 

Date: Thu, August 27, 2020 12:06 am 

To: "'ralf@geoboxinternational.com'" <ralf@geoboxinternational.com> 

 
Good afternoon Ralf, 
 
E08/3223 and E08/3224 Exploration Licenses, these licences does not match our records. 
 
Kind regards, 
Peter Fitchat 

Chief Executive Officer 
88-92 Prinsep Street, Norseman 

PO Box 163, Norseman WA 6443 

(08) 9039 1205 or 0429 391 291 

ceo@dundas.wa.gov.au 

www.dundas.wa.gov.au 
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From: ralf@geoboxinternational.com <ralf@geoboxinternational.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, 25 August 2020 2:24 PM 
To: Peter Fitchat <ceo@dundas.wa.gov.au> 
Subject: Objection to E08/3223 and E08/3224 Exploration Licenses 
 

 

Dear Peter, 

 
Thank you for your time today on the phone. 

 
As discussed Tiger Tasman is planning to conduct initially over the first years non 

intrusive activities over the tenure, most likely mapping, as well as soil and rock chip 

sampling. The activities would be conducted involving minimal interaction or interference 

with other stakeholder including tourists by: 

 
a) potentially agreeing on suitable access tracks and lay down areas away from the 

highway and advertised parking areas 
b) signing appropriate access agreements with the shire for our general exploration 

activities (for later years)  
c) committing to advise the Shire prior to any planned activities  
 

I would be happy to discuss a potential agreement further and look forward to hear back 

from you. 
Kind regards 
Ralf 
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